
 

 

Commission on Aging 

Lebanon Senior Center  

Regular Meeting 

 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020 1:00pm 

 

 

 

Present: Bonnie LeBlanc, Jane Cady, Liz Shilosky, Darlene Hathaway, Geri McCaw, 

Gary Rockefeller, Marion Russo, and Donna Lennox 

 

Also Attending:  Darcy Battye 

Absent: Jim Donnelly 

 

Meeting called to order at 1:11 pm by Bonnie LeBlanc 

 

Approval of Minutes   Minutes from August 25 special meeting were presented.  Motion 

made by Geri McCaw and seconded by Jane Cady to accept minutes as read and 

approved. All present agreed. 

 

Correspondence:  The Board of Finance forwarded their budget letter for the coming 

year and we are requested to keep our budget “flat”. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: $24,000 of our $84,000 center budget has been spent and $7000 of 

our $70,000 transportation budget has been used. 

 

Reports: 

Director Darcy Battye:  Our new senior bus has arrived and is registered.  Walter Riley 

has returned to work at the desk for a few days a week.  We are making trips with our van 

for several people at this time.  The handicapped van is being utilized the most often. The 

center will be hosting an indoor Winter Farmers’ Market on November 21
st
 and again on 

December 19
th

.  We have been hosting the Red Cross with monthly blood drives and our 

next one will be on December 23
rd

.  Attendance at the blood drives has been good. 

 

Bingo:  

We wish to express our appreciation to Ralph Adams for making a new covering to 

protect our Bingo machine. 

 

Trips: 

Up to now, of course, all our trips have been canceled.  Hopefully we will be able to do a 

Pennsylvania Dutch trip on May 12 to 14
th
.  There may be a Newport trip in April, but it 

still is tentative. 



 

 

Friends: 

The Friends’ next meeting will be Thursday the 12
th
  of November. 

 

 

Luncheon:  There are no plans at this time. 

 

Old Business: n/a 

 

New Business: 

The new dates for our meetings for 2021 have been decided upon and will be submitted 

to the town for final approval. 

 

Public Forum: 

 

Adjourn:   

Motion to adjourn at 1:31 was made by Jane Cady and seconded by Darlene Hathaway.  

All present were in agreement.  Our next meeting will be a regular meeting on Tuesday, 

December 8
th

 . 2020 at 1:00pm at the senior center. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Donna Lennox 

  



 

 

 

  


